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Ottawa, 3rd October, 1907.

Sir,-

The Department not having received a voucher

for the baron delivered by J.Y. Griffin & Co. for the

Norway House Agency, the Rev. Mr. Semens was asked for

a report in the matter. He states in his reply that

he left the voucher for the baron with you on board the

steamer "Redwing", and upon receipt of the Department's

letter went to the steamer and found the voucher amongst

some loose vouchers which were on board. The

voucher has since been received from Mr. Semmens and

a cheque has been issued in favor of the Contractors.

I wish, however, to draw your attention to the

fact that you should exercise more care in future in

regard to the transmission of vouchers to Headquarters.

If you had not been careless in this matter the Contractors

would have been paid for the baron some months ago.

Your obedient servant,

to the

Secretary.

C.C.Calverley, Esq.,

 Clndian Agent,

Norway House

Keewatin Dist.
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